
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

We would like to thank you for your continued partnership in helping to settle your children into 

nursery. They are already displaying confidence in exploring the experiences on offer and building 

secure relationships with their key worker. 

As many of you will be aware we achieved our ‘Rights Respecting School GOLD Award’ in July 

this year. It is a recognised award through UNICEF, that is awarded to schools that promote 

children’s rights through the school curriculum its ethos and the wider community. Our celebration 

will take place at Jakeman on Friday 15th October 2021 from 12:30 - 3:00pm. We will be having 

lots of GOLD activities, and sharing some party food. If you would like to read our full GOLD 

report, please visit www.jakeman.bham.sch.uk  

If this celebration does not coincide with your child’s normal attendance, you are welcome to bring 

your child along to join in with the fun. Unfortunately, due to COVID 19 restrictions and our 

continued efforts to keep everyone safe in school, we are not able to have parents to stay on site 

to take part. Party food will be provided by school. 

We look forward to welcoming your children to join in a celebration of ‘children’s rights’. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Janine Maidment 

Senior Nursery Manager/ Rights Respecting Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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